Community Center Report
2/3/20

Heating went out in Room 13. Needed a new coil which is very labor intensive. Cost was
about $6500. Joe Jogmen will take to Budget and Finance. Committee looking at an ongoing
replacement program with the hope of finding quieter units.

Historic register plaque will be installed on the right hand wall outside the 3 door front
entrance.

Poston is working on some plumbing issues.
Some interior painting is being done by Ray Post.
New flag is flying thanks to Horst Bauchrowicz.

Next meeting March 2, 2020, 4pm, CC room 12



